

Thank you for your 2011 pleage!

Spring 2012

Dear Friends of EarthShare:

Thank you for your generous support to EarthShare during your 2011 Employee Charitable Campaign, and in prior years. We realize you have a choice with your giving and we're honored the health of our environment is a priority to you. Your gift will be used to help EarthShare support the work of charities that protect and preserve our air, land, water and wildlife; and if you designated your gift to one more of our member charities, it will be distributed to them directly as you have requested to fund their specific programs.

Thanks to donors like you EarthShare has helped America's most respected environmental and conservation charities fund critical restoration projects in the Gulf of Mexico; prepare thousands of young people for conservation careers; fight to protect clean air, water and food standards essential for healthy living; conserve millions of acres of land across North America and around the world; and so much more. It's pretty amazing to see what can be accomplished when these organizations come together, giving people like you one simple, effective way to care for all aspects of our natural world.

Please join our online community! You can follow our successes and achievements that you have helped make possible, receive the latest environmental news, participate in our trivia contest, or pick up some cool green tips. You can also connect with us on Facebook and Twitter, on the same resource page: http://www.earthshare.org/social media.html. Connect with us today and be a part of our informed community!

Thank you again for your donation. Our supporters are very important to us and I look forward to sharing more about how your continued support is helping build a healthier, more sustainable future.

Yours truly,

Kalman Stein, President & CEO

Helmon Atam

Visit our website at www.earthshare.org

P.S. By donating through your workplace giving campaign, you chose the greenest, most cost-effective way to give to your favorite environmental and conservation causes, allowing our charities to spend less time fundraising and more time protecting our air, land, water and wildlife! Thank you!

EarthShare is a <u>Better Business Bureau Acaredited Charity</u> and has achieved high ratings for fiscal responsibility from <u>Charity Navigator</u> for many years in a row, because our organization exceeds industry standards and outperforms most other comparable charities. 2012 tax receipt: For payroll contributions, please retain your pleage confirmation or a copy of your pleage card, along with your final paycheck stub for calendar year 2012.